
 

 

 

Principal Message for December 9, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Thank you for your attention to getting your child to school by 7:30 am each morning 
and picking them up no later than 2:45 pm. Thanks for your attention to this. 
 
Next week is a busy week. Quarter 2 Interims will go out next week.  
 
There will be an Orchestra Winter Concert on Tuesday, December 13th at 7:00 pm. 
There will be a Winter Band Concert on Thursday, December 15th. Sixth grade will 
perform at 6:00 pm. Seventh/Eighth will perform at 7:00pm. 
 
Our Carroll Cheer Team will be competing at the Wake County Championship on 
Friday, December 16th at 6:00 pm at Wake Forest High School. There is a $10 admission 
fee. Carroll will compete at 6:44 pm.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Girls Basketball vs. Leesville MS at Carroll MS -Monday, December 12 at 4:00 pm 
Boys Basketball vs. Durant MS at Durant MS -Thursday, December 15 at 4:00 pm 
 
The December PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/1jxywq 
 
8th Grade Families: 

1. Early College Application deadline is Wednesday, December 14th. If your 
student is planning to attend an early college, they need to have their 
application submitted by the deadline.  

2. Many high schools are having Open House and providing school tours. To learn 
more information, please review the website. 

Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
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Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


